

TEST FOR UNIT 3

I Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|---------------------------|----------------------|------------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>b</u> est | B. <u>p</u> art | C. <u>p</u> ie | D. <u>p</u> en |
| 2. A. c <u>o</u> py | B. h <u>a</u> ppy | C. <u>b</u> east | D. <u>p</u> ull |
| 3. A. <u>b</u> ook | B. <u>b</u> eautiful | C. <u>b</u> utterfly | D. <u>p</u> rofessional |
| 4. A. <u>j</u> ob | B. <u>t</u> ab | C. <u>p</u> en | D. <u>n</u> eigh <u>b</u> or |
| 5. A. air <u>p</u> ort | B. s <u>p</u> ea <u>k</u> | C. not <u>e</u> book | D. spo <u>o</u> n |

II Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to each space.

- Mary is always She studies hours a day and never misses her homework.
A. smart B. studious C. active D. confident
- Her brother can do all difficult exercises. He is a(n) student.
A. intelligent B. careful C. free D. blonde
- John can wait hours for his friends without getting angry. He is a boy.
A. talkative B. lovely C. friendly D. patient
- The baby next to me is very He talks all the time, which really annoys me.
A. talkative B. silent C. lovely D. cute
- Our new classmate is a girl. The color of her hair is so beautiful.
A. wavy B. straight C. blonde D. curly
- The part between the head and the body is the
A. fingers B. teeth C. neck D. hip
- Everyone has 10 and 10
A. hands - feet B. fingers - toes C. arms - legs D. hands - legs
- Their is very good. They were close friends when they were students.
A. friend B. friendly C. friendship D. unfriendly
- He isn't communicative. He isn't in public.
A. kind B. reserved C. generous D. sociable
-, the fireman arrived in time to save the boy out of the flame.
A. unluckily B. lucky C. unluckily D. luckily

III Find the mistake and correct it.

- She is short hair and big eyes.
A B C D
- My new friend, Zoe, is very friend and helpful.
A B C D
- Tomorrow, John and I is playing basketball with our team.
A B C D
- This student are very smart, studious and well-behaved.
A B C D
- My mother have an oval face and lovely smile.
A B C D

IV Arrange the adjectives in the blanks in the correct order. Rewrite the sentences

- He has (long/ grey/ a) beard.
.....
- They are (small/ beautiful/ red) flowers.
.....
- That car is (big/ a/ modern/ black).
.....
- She has (long/ blonde) hair.
.....
- My uncle lives in (modern/ big/ brick/ a) house.
.....

V Supply the correct form of the word.

- Ms Huong is a teacher. (humor)
- He will be very lonely unless you..... him. (friend)
- I hate being around Mary Lou, she is (friend)
- When you drive to work, you have to be extremely (care)
- An..... is a home for children whose parents are dead. (orphan)

VI Fill in the blank with the suitable words.

Among my friends, I cherish the most is Hong. She is a good student of my(1), she lives with her mother in a small house near my house. She has short black (2), an oval face and brown eyes. What particularly struck me about her was the smile. She looks so lovely when she smiles. She is a form of friends that I can share (3).....She always helps me in every situation. She is gentle and endearing all friends. She likes Literature, reading, listening to music. Hong and I have a lot in common with each other, so we have been good friends over the past 5 (4).....Although time has passed long in any case, Hong and I are trying to keep this (5).....

VII Read the passage, decide whether the statements are True (T) or False (F) then answer the questions.

A friend is a gift you give to yourself. Friends are those people in your life with whom you do not have any blood relation. It's a relation of love and affection towards other people. Your friend is someone with whom you feel comfortable and can easily share your thoughts and feelings. You do not have to think twice when you are with your friends. A true friend loves you unconditionally, understands you, but never judges you and always tries to support you and give you good advice.

A true friend is one who will always be there when you need someone. He will leave all his important works but will never leave you alone, especially in your difficult times. That is why it is said "a friend in need is a friend indeed". Difficult times are the best time to realize who your true friends are. Blessed are the souls who have true friends. It does not matter how many friends you have, what matters is how many true friends you have. Friends show us how to live a life in a different way; they are the ones who can change our viewpoints for good. There is no growth of the person without any friend. It's essential to have a friend to understand life.

A. True / False statements

1. Your friends do not have any blood relation with you.
2. You can't easily share your thoughts and feelings with your friends
3. Your friends will never leave you alone in difficult time.
4. You need to have as many friends as possible.
5. Your friends can't change your viewpoints.

B. Answer the questions

1. What is the relation of friends?
.....
2. What makes a true friend?
.....
3. What is the meaning of the phrase "a friend in need is a friend indeed"?
.....
4. When is the best time to realize the true friend?
.....
5. How many friends do you have? Do they have same or different characters?
.....

VIII Read the short description of Mary about her best friend. Then fill in the bank with the suitable words given below.

<i>slim</i>	<i>hard-working</i>	<i>blue</i>	<i>good</i>
<i>long blonde</i>	<i>humorous</i>	<i>pretty</i>	

My best friend is Jenny. She is 12 years old. She is a (1) girl with (2) hair, and (3) eyes. She is tall and (4) She likes wearing dresses, and she looks really (5) in them.

Jenny is a (6) student. She always does homework before class, and my teacher loves her so much. Because she is friendly and (7) her classmates love her, too. Both Jenny and I like drawing and painting. We spend a lot of time studying and playing together. It's great to have a friend like Jenny.

IX Reorder the following words to make meaningful sentences.

1. eyes/ sister/ my/ is/ she/ younger/ and/ short/ has/ round.
→
2. hard-working/ Lam/ is/ student/ class/ intelligent/ in/ an/ my/ and.
→

-
 3. her/ Jane/ Paris/ is/ next/ mother/ to/ travelling/ with/ Friday.
 →
 4. National Cinema/ we/ Saturday/ are/ to/ the/ going/ this.
 →
 5. camping/ is/ next/ my/ class/ in/ weekend/Cuc Phuong forest/ going.
 →

LISTENING

- X 1. Listen to Dave talking about his plan for the next week. What is he doing each day next week?**

Put a tick in the correct column.

Activities	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thurs	Fri	Sat	Sun
Having Pianoclasses							
Goingswimming							
Joining in Henry's party							

2. Listen again and decide if the statements below are True (T) or False (F).

- Dave doesn't have any class at school next week.
- Dave's piano class starts at 7 pm.
- His piano teacher comes from Australia.
- Dave is going swimming with his friend.
- Dave is going to Henry's party with his brother.